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Dear All, 
This is a short Byway but with important content. 
We had planned to have a ‘Festive Meal’ at a lunch time in January.  However various committee 
members felt we should go with the usual format and have a ‘Christmas’ meal in the evening in 
December.  I included dates and location in the last Byway.  In this Byway I am including the booking 
form.  If you wish to attend, please complete the form and return it to me, together with your cheque 
made payable to BAM before 1 December.  I am sorry that we require cheques, but at present it is the 
easiest way for the treasurer to deal with payments.  Things may change in the future. 
If the January lunch goes ahead it will be on the 21st or 28th January.  I will make sure everyone knows 
either way before the end of November. 
 
We are also planning a talk by Chris (Joint Chief Observer) on ‘In Car Safety Systems.  This should be very 
interesting.  The nominal date for this is the 2nd March at St Hugh’s Hall. Confirmation next time. 
 
Our local IAM examiner has offered a talk on what he expects from an associate.  Jim Henderson is very 
helpful and supportive and this talk will be a must, not only for associates, but for existing members too.  
Unfortunately, as Jim is a serving Police Officer and ‘on call’ because of the nature of his role, it is 
sometimes difficult to fix a date.  We will try to fix one and will make sure you are aware of it in due 
course. 
 
The AGM is on 5th April at St Hugh’s Hall.  Please put this in your diaries. 
 
Other news of interest is that we are in discussion with Katherine House Hospice with a view to 
assessing the standards of driving of their volunteer drivers.  George Findlay set up the initial discussion 
– he is a volunteer driver – and we are making progress.  If this happens, it will be an exciting new 
venture for BAM and an important contribution to the comfort and safety of some of the vulnerable 
members of the community. 
 
On the next page is the booking form and details for the Dinner. 
 
Regards                
  
Peta 
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BAM Christmas Dinner – Booking Form. 
Friday 15th December at The Red Lion, Adderbury.  7:00 pm. 
£22.95 per person. 
 
You may bring guests who are non members. 

Names:  First person……………………………………………………………. 
Second person………………………………………………………………….. 
Third person……………………………………………………………………………. 
Fourth person…………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Starters 1st person  2nd person  3rd person  4th person 

Chorizo bubble & Squeak     

Home made slow roasted tomato & Thyme Soup (v)     

Chicken Liver Pate      

Crayfish Cocktail  *     

Mains      

Hand carved Roast Turkey     

Festive Burger     

Smoked Salmon, Gruyere & Prosecco Tart *     

Pan fried Duck Breast     

8oz Sirloin (£2.00 supplement) State how liked     

Festive Nut Roast (v) (n)     

Desserts     

Christmas Pudding (v)     

Prosecco sorbet and fresh fruit (v)     

Triple Chocolate Brownie (v)     

Gingerbread Cheesecake (V)     

Cheese & Biscuits (v) (£1.00 supplement)     

Extra Sides     

Dauphinoise potatoes (v) (£1.50)     

Cauliflower Cheese (v) (£1.00)     

Roast Potatoes(v) £1.00)     

Yorkshire Pudding (v) (£1.00)     

Pigs in Blankets (£1.50)     

Yorkshire Pudding with pig in blanket (£1.75)     

V = suitable for vegetarians,  n = may contain nuts or traces of nuts,  * = fish, may contain bones 

Note: the above mains come with all the usual potatoes & veg, + pigs in blankets.  The ‘Extra’s’ are in 
case you want double helpings of anything listed. 
Cheques made payable to BAM.  Please send together with you booking form to: 
 
Peta Simmons 
BAM Dinner 
42 Lewis Road, Chipping Norton, OX7 5JN 
 
Forms to arrive before 1 December please. 
 
01608 643377 

  


